UK SALSA Inaugural Meeting  
UK South Asian Legal Scholars Association (SALSA)  is holding its inaugural meeting to plan association objectives and next steps on 25th March at 2pm in IALS, London (in person only, limited space).
If you are based in a UK institution and are a PGR, or an ECR, or a more established legal scholar, who studies law and South Asia, or are of South Asian heritage, please contact us if you would like to attend this meeting and book your place.  Email dp636@nyu.edu and state your institutional affiliation and research interests. We do not have a budget for travels, but we expect to hold future events in different locations.  Thank you, UK SALSA Team.     
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